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On December 24, a brother and sister from Yekaterinburg participated in a pre-New Year 

celebration held by Ural-region Korean residents. 

They took part in a quiz of 60 questions about Korea as a whole (North and South). Also they 

participated in a calligraphy contest. They wrote their names on paper flowers and hung them 

on two trees which were tied with a red ribbon (symbolic of the association of North and South 

Korea). They also sang songs: “Saranghae” as a duet with a guitar and “Hollo Arirang” all 

together. 

Because a certain number of the Korean diaspora are not open to True Father, we will pray to 

find the right approach to improve our relations with them. 



 


